
 

KAURI (COMMUNITY 5) 
ALGIES BAY   
TERM 2 2023 

 
 
 
8 May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Whānau and Caregivers 
 
On Tuesday 16 May we will be traveling by bus to Algies Bay to explore the shoreline and sealife there. We 
will be investigating what lives in our community shorelines and what may be impacting the survival of the 
sea life and the creation of healthy water systems.  We will be departing school at 9:30am and returning at 
2pm. There will be no cost for this trip. 
 
There we will be: 
● Conducting a Marine Metre Squared Analysis 
● Sketching the environment  
● Observing the seashore and sea life 
● Walking along Algies Bay   

 
 
Students will need to bring: 

● Morning tea and lunch (including a water bottle) 
● Sun hats 

 
There are risks associated with involvement in any school EOTC events and these risks cannot be completely 
eliminated. However, the school has identified any foreseeable risks or hazards and implemented correct 
management procedures to eliminate or minimise those hazards.  The children will be strictly supervised and 
will have a good understanding of boundaries and rules before we leave school. 
 
We need a safety ratio of 1:10 ratio of adults to children so we will be requiring 6 parent helpers to attend. 
Please indicate below if you are able to support on this day.   
 
 
Mihi aroha 
 
Kauri Community Teachers 

 
 

 
 

KAURI C5 ALGIES BAY TRIP 
PERMISSION SLIP 

 
I give permission for ________________________________ Class: ______ to attend the Algies Bay Trip on 

the 16 May 2023. 

 
I am able to provide parent help on the day          
            
I will be coming on the bus 

I will be taking my own transportation 

 

Signed: _______________________________   Phone No: ____________________ 

 

 


